
RDH PROGRESS REPORT:  JUNE 21st, 2013 

Work at One Wall is progressing as per plan.  Very heavy rains and poor weather has 
interrupted our work flow and productivity this week; consequently the current weekly cycle will 
need to be adjusted by a day or two.  We expect to be back on the one floor/5 working day cycle 
again next week.  Quality, safety, and cooperation on site continue to remain very good. 

 Kevin Ganzert 
Director of Construction Services;  
RDH Building Engineering Ltd. 
 

 

 

 

More owner feedback: 

Pl pass on my very great appreciation for the professional and polite / friendly behavior 
of the whole team ….I echo David and Sandy’s sentiments.  

Rick, great job! And ….Bravo RDH Team!! 

 John 4303. 


